
 
 

‘Where everyone matters’ 

      Grasmere Road, Royton, Oldham, OL2 6SJ 

          Telephone: 0161 624 9577 

           Website: www.firbank.oldham.sch.uk 
               Email: info@firbank.oldham.sch.uk 

             Co-Head Teachers: Rachael McLaughlin & Rob Walker 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The topic White Class will be covering next half-term is ‘Tudors’.  We have booked a visit to 

Orsdall Hall, Manchester, prior to starting this topic which will help them with their learning.  

The school trip will take place on Tuesday 5th October. Children will be expected at school for 

the normal time (8:45am) as our coach is set to leave at 9:00am. Your child will have a full 

day of activities ran by Ordsall Hall, with 1 hour given for lunch. Children will need a packed 

lunch, but please do not send glass bottles or fizzy drinks. (Children who currently have 

school dinners will be provided with a packed lunch) 

Your child will be allowed to wear Tudor related clothing (if they wish) but must be wearing a 

Fir Bank School jumper over the top of this. 

Please ensure you consent, and donate, via Parentpay before Friday, 1st October 2021, 

without consent your child will not able to take part in this activity. 

If there are any questions, please get in touch via the school office. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Dyer 

Class Teacher 
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